

SAUGATUCK-DOUGLAS HISTORICAL SOCIETYS P.O. BOX 660 DOUGLAS, MI. 49406

Volume Two, No. 3 December, 1988

THE DECEMBER MEETING OF THE HISTORICAL SOCIETY WILL BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 14, 1988 AT THE KEMAH GUEST HOUSE.

Our Second Annual Christmas Dessert will be held on the 14th of December. Cindi and Terri Tatsch will be our hosts for the evening. The Kemah House is located at the corner of Pleasant and Allegan Streets in Saugatuck. All members and their guests are invited to gather at 8:00 P.M.

The Christmas Parade on December 3rd was a great success. The old Fire Truck was decorated by the Langhorsts, the Shermans, the Essenburgs and Bob Johnson. Our thanks to them for freezing in the barn to hang pine boughs, lights and "popcorn" on the truck. If you didn't ride on the truck to wish all a Merry Christmas and throw candy to the watchers, you missed a great afternoon.

Welcome to our newest member - William Coupe.

Many plans are in the works for our 1989 programs. If you have a suggestion for a program or would like to present one yourself - contact Del Langhorst, Program Chairman.

MERRY CHRISTMAS

HAPPY NEW YEAR

HAPPY HOLIDAYS TO YOU ALL